Mr Bernard McDonagh

22nd March 2023

Dear Sir/Madam

Unique Ref nos: 20030894

Following on from our letter dated 10th March 2023, we have now seen that Sunnica are putting a close board fence up along our boundary taking away the views of the open fields we have.

This will really close us 'in' and destroy the views of open countryside. Sunnica have not come to discuss this with us.

We don't want to be closed in and want the panels set back 500m like what other people are having. We are feeling discriminated against as a travelling community. It cannot be allowed to be one rule for some and a different one for others.

Yours faithfully